Been there, done that!
Pauline Johnson CVS Eco club are holding a cafe event on Thursday March 21st. This cafe event is being held to educate students about the positives of recycling and how to recycle. Educating students about recycling can cut down the wastes produced in the environment. Together Pauline Johnson continues to make a difference in Brantford and will succeed. All students interested are welcome to come.
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